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BBC – If you can’t come to us then we will come to you ! 

 

 

 

As part of our expanding outreach programme, we now hold a short worship service 

once a month for the residents at the Potteries Care Home at the lower end of York 

Road.  

The first BBC/Potteries gathering of this year took place on Sunday the 14
th
 of January 

when four fellowship led by Graham Schooling and Bob Travers prepared the cinema 

room for the service. On this occasion Rodney Burge represented the church diaconate.  

Fifteen of the residents came along to pick-up their “Mission Praise” hymn books that 

we provide ready to participate in the 3 .00 pm half-hour service.  

Graham took along a keyboard and selected four popular hymns suitable for the 

meeting including “Amazing Grace” and “What a friend we have in Jesus”. 

The service was structured to include a mix of prayers, singing and Bob Travers gave 

a five-minute talk based on Gospel verses.   

We were well received and the grateful residents look forward to seeing us again on 

Sunday the 11
th
 of February.  

It is good to be able to give these senior citizens in the final phase of their lives the 

message of salvation and the opportunity to give themselves to Christ if they haven’t 

already.         

 


